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Attachment II. AACN Fellows Invitation Email

From: ajacobs@aacnnursing.org
BCC: All 2018-2019 CDC AACN Fellows 
Subject: APIH Fellowship Program/Training Feedback 

Thank you for participating in the APIH program training/workshop. We strive to ensure that the APIH 
fellowship program is delivering effective, value added-training to the fellows, so we are interested in 
your feedback and suggestions to guide future trainings. 
 
To help improve the ongoing trainings we invite you to complete the short survey attached to this email. 
The survey should take approximately 5 minutes to complete. Once you have completed the survey 
please email it back to Allison Jacobs AACN project manager.

If you have any questions or problems concerning this survey, please contact Allison Jacobs.

Thank you again for participating in this training and providing feedback.
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